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Dear School Community 
 
Thank you to all families who are supervising 
your children at home with their learning plans 
as it helps to reduce the likelihood of a spread 
of the virus. There is no concern of that at 
Moruya PS at this point and if it does occur the 
school would be closed and “cleaned”             
forensically to ensure it can be re-opened again 
like it has happened at other schools. 
So please keep sending your children to schools 
if you are working or need to for other reasons, 
it is a safe (and quiet) place - less than 10% of 
students at school. The same learning plan     
distributed last week is the learning plan at 
school or home. Those families who need hard 
copies of the learning plan please continue to 
come in and collect. Returning the paper copies 
to school for the teachers to mark would be   
appreciated. At this stage and into the future, 
all students absent are marked as Leave 
(approved) if you have contacted the school 
(either electronically or by phone) and your 
child/ren are completing the work online 
through Seesaw or by returning the paper    
copies. Only those families who have given no 
advice to the school will be marked as             
Unexplained absence. 
The staff are working at school or at home,    
either developing new learning plans, marking 
and communicating with students/staff or doing 
their own online learning about how to provide 
online learning plans and communicating with 
students and staff. There is a skeleton staff    
onsite each day at school, enough to cater for 
all students attending. 
My thoughts and prayers are with all families, 
students and staff as we all cope with this new 
arrangement, in particular, families and         
businesses that are struggling financially. 
 

Peter Johnson 

 
 
Welcome to Week 10 
 
Due to changes in school operations we will 
now produce a weekly school memo with      
information for families. Our school newsletter 
will resume when school operations return to 
normal. 
 
Teaching and Learning 
It has been wonderful to see so many examples 
of learning continuing despite these difficult 
times. We continue to work on our programs to 
ensure that they are accessible for all and this 
will continue over time. Today a learning     
timetable for the week should have been       
uploaded to all class Seesaw pages. Copies are 
also available at the front office and can be 
emailed on request. Students at school are also 
working from these timetables. If you have any 
questions or need any support please email or 
contact the office and we will assist in any way 
that we can. 
 
Support 
We are working on ensuring that learning      
continues. We would love your feedback to help 
us with our planning for future weeks. Please 
send an email to our school email address 
moruya-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au with any 
thoughts or suggestions for how we can better 
support students and families who are learning 
from home. 
 
 


